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UP MACUL was once again great!  TechCo staff alone hosted 5 sessions and 3 of those 

were standing room only.  Justin Cowen created the social “unconference” at Sol Blu the 

evening before the conference with multiple stations for attendees to try their hand at 

coding and other technology related tasks.   

 

Scan the QR code below to see all the great sessions we had at U.P. MACUL. 

 

 
 

With school safety and security always a concern these days we are in the process of 

getting quotes to add a number of items to increase our security and decrease our response 

time response to threats.  One item we are looking to add are buttons in strategic locations 

that can lockdown the building without having to leave your desk or use a computer.  

Another enhancement we have discussed is protective films for windows and doors that 

are bulletproof.  We are always looking for things we can do to improve the overall 

security to our buildings.   

 

We also have upgraded our digital signage at the admin building and the tech center.  The 

new signs are much easier to manage and the look amazing.   

 

 

 

        


